
 

 

May 15, 2023 
 
 
Letter of adhesion to the PrInt project of the Mackenzie Presbyterian University 

 

Dear Sir or Madam, 

 

We confirm through this letter the association of the University of Ljubljana with the Mackenzie 

Presbyterian University, in response to the Edital Capes PrInt Project nº. 41/2017 (2019-2024), for 

discussion on possible collaboration in the joint research related to the “Effect of adopting 

sustainable practices on corporate financial decisions”, linked to the project “Theory and application 

for business innovation’ of the theme ‘Human scale: brain, cognition, and behavior”. 

 

We consider it to be mutually beneficial to strengthen the links between our two academic 

communities and contribute to greater internationalization and understanding between the two 

institutions. 

 

The University of Ljubljana representative for the PrInt project is Prof. dr. Polona Domadenik 

Muren. 

 
Warm regards, 
 
 
Prof. dr. Metka Tekavčič 
Dean 
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